Sherwood Primary School Eco Warriors Meeting		
Date:	1st November 2024	OC and Section 1
Attendance:	All children present	
Apologies:	N/A	Sherwood Primar
	·	School

## Agenda

- 1. What are the Eco Warriors?
- Eco Warriors Plan of Action.
   Suggestions for moving forward

Item	Summary of Discussion/Actions	By whom
What is the purpose of the School Eco Warriors?	Began the meeting by introducing each other before discussing what it was the children expected to be involved in with the Eco warriors.  The children who are now making up the Eco warriors were, Sapha Salem and Teddy Hiles (Year 1) Lyla Walsh and Yusuf Ahmed (Year 2) Cali Raw and Sophie Darkins (Year 3) Lottie Otaru and Shiva Nandakumar (Year 4) Alex Corey and Zaina Patel (Year 5) Ava Booth and Sara Musa (Year 6) We then took time to discuss what had happened and gone before along with a short discussion of where we would be going with this council this year.	
Eco Warriors plan of action.	Mr Stanton introduced the children to the Climate and Nature action plan for Sherwood. MS directed the children to the need for a Climate action plan, which all education settings will need to have in place at the end of 2025. We discussed the Sustainability badge and how we would be further than a number of schools as we had already implemented a number of strategies in school which we would need to revisit and ensure they were still being carried out.  The Eco team looked at a number of considerations we could take into account when formulating our pledge and looked at the depth of support we could lean on. The children were all very keen to get started, strengthening already good practice and developing other areas.	
Moving Forward	Children, after the initial discussions of where the school will be developing then made a number of suggestions as to how we might move forward  • Litter picks • The turning off of devices when out of the classroom • Letters sent to companies to help us with our pledge • Less paper-based activities in class • Tree planting • Habitat enhancement within the school grounds linked to wildlife. Children wanted to further enhance the habitat with other houses for wildlife such as Hedgehog houses, more bird boxes, bat boxes and minibeast housing.	MS along with Eco council.

Clerk	Μ.	Stanton
-------	----	---------

Name: Mr Stanton Date: 1st October 2024